
 
 
Media release 

Monday, 13 August, 11.30am 

Tai Tapu residents asked not to flush 
 

Flooding stormwater drains in Tai Tapu have overflowed into the sewerage 

systems and residents are asked to avoid flushing their toilets where possible. 

 

Contractors are currently in the area with two trucks pumping sewage to drop 

levels.   

 

Rain is predicted through until tomorrow morning and could continue to fill up 

drains. 

 

Residents with any concerns should contact the Council Helpline, 03 347 2800 

or 03 328 8338 (Darfield calling area). 

 
Ends 

 

For more information, contact Selwyn District Council Corporate Services Manager 

Douglas Marshall, 347 2701 or 027 4584 157. 
 

 


